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Important	dates	to	remember………..	
Friday	25th	May	–	Children	Break	Up	for	Half	Term	
Monday	4th	June	–	Children	return	to	school	
Wednesday	6th	June	–	Year	5	Art	Day	–	Woodchurch	High		
Friday	8th	June	–	Class	Photographs		

Year	6	have	
had	the	most	
amazing	week	
making	
magical	
memories	on	
their	
residential	trip	

in	Ireland.	We	waved	them	off	on	
Tuesday	morning	and	we	expect	them	
home	
at	
6:30pm	
tonight!	
During	
their	
time	
away	they	have	met	their	pen	pals	and	
have	enjoyed	a	variety	of	activities.	It	
has	been	a	wonderful	experience	for	

the	
children	
and	I	am	
very	
grateful	to	
the	staff	

for	making	
this	happen!	
We	have	
posted	lots	of	
pictures	on	
our	twitter	
page	so	please	
take	a	look!	
	
	

Also	this	week	in	school……….	
Year	1	had	a	
successful	trip	to	
Arrowe	Park	
where	they	
hunted	for	plants	
&	animals.	

Year	4	have	
made	
wonderful	use	
of	the	forest	
area	in	this	
lovely	
weather!	

Year	2	have	
been	learning	
about	the	‘gifts	
of	the	Holy	
Spirit’	-	they	
have	made	
mobiles	with	
each	gift	
hanging	down.	

Our	Foundation	
Stage	children	have	
been	caring	for	
caterpillars	in	their	
classroom.	In	F2	
the	children	have	
loved	observing	
the	caterpillars	-	they	are	now	in	their	
cocoons	getting	ready	to	transform	into	
butterflies.	The	children	have	been	
challenged	to	write	about	this.	
	

	

 

F1	cannot	
believe	how	
quickly	the	
caterpillars	
have	grown	
in	such	a	
short	time!	
Now	that	the	caterpillars	are	at	
the	chrysalis	stage,	F1	are	very	
excited	to	observe	the	next	stage	
in	the	butterfly	life	cycle!		
	

Year  2 
S ATs  
This	
week,	we	
are	
incredibly	
proud	of	our	Year	2	pupils.	They	
have	all	worked	so	hard	during	
their	SATs	tests	and	every	single	
one	of	them	have	given	their	best.	
They	have	had	a	lovely	treat	trip	
to	Arrowe	Park	to	celebrate	their	
hard	work!		
I	also	want	to	say	a	huge	thank	
you	to	all	the	staff	who	in	many	
ways	have	supported	the	children	
in	Year	2	and	Year	6	over	the	past	
few	months.	They	have	been	so	
generous	in	both	their	time	and	
commitment.	
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First	Holy	Communion		
Congratulations	to	all	the	Year	3	children	who	
made	their	First	Holy	Communion	last	Sunday.	
We	had	a	beautiful	celebration	and	the	children	
were	amazing.	Lots	of	parishioners	commented	
on	how	well	they	read.	Thank	you	to	Mrs	
McNulty	and	Miss	Mackin	who	have	prepared	
the	children	so	well.	
Two	more	of	our	children	will	be	making	their	
First	Holy	Communion	this	weekend.	We	hope	
Poppy	and	Lacey-Leigh	have	a	wonderful	day	
and	enjoy	their	very	special	celebration.		

Our	Value	for	May	is…DETERMINATION	
As	we	come	to	the	end	of	our	work	on	‘Determination’	have	a	
think	about	what	you	have	learnt.		
• Why	is	it	important	to	demonstrate	determination?	
• How	are	you	going	to	show	determination	in	all	that	you	do?	
• What	are	you	determined	to	do	now?	
• What	or	who	has	inspired	you	to	be	determined	this	month?	
Next	month	our	VALUE	is	RESILIENCE………….Can	you	
have	a	chat	at	home	about	what	this	means?	

Nursery	Spaces	–	We	have	
spaces	available	for	3	and	4	year	
olds	in	our	Nursery.	We	continue	
to	offer	30	hour	funded	child	care.	
For	further	details	please	contact	
Mrs	Jones	or	Miss	Purdie.		
	

School	Games	Award	
We	are	again	working	towards	achieving	a	School	Games	Award.	Visit	
the	school	games	website	www.yourschoolgames.com	Please	also	visit	
the	PE	page	on	our	own	school	website	where	you	will	find	a	calendar	of	
events.  
	

We	hope	you	have	a	happy	and	restful	half	term.	Let’s	hope	the	sun	continues	to	shine!	
Mrs	Ralph	

	
	

Weekly	Attendance	
Congratulations	to	Year	4	for	having	
the	best	attendance	this	week!		
Foundation	2	 91.7%	
Year	1	 95.3%	
Year	2	 95.3%	
Year	3	 87.3%	
Year	4	 97.3%	
Year	5	 88.9%	
Year	6	 92.9%	

	


